
 

 
April 23, 2024 
 
 
 
Kevin Chrisman, PE 
Tenneson Engineering 
Via email: chrismank@aks-eng.com 
 
 
Re: Discovery Center Water System Expansion (PR#55-2024) 
 Columbia Gorge Discovery Center (PWS ID#95027) 
 Final Approval 
 
  
  
Dear Kevin: 
 
On April 16, 2024, our office received a set of as-built plans, coliform sample results and a 
plan review fee of $825 for the waterline project for the Columbia Gorge Discovery Center. 
The project meets our construction standards. 
 
Final approval is issued at this time, and the facility is approved for use.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call me at (971) 201-9794. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carrie Gentry, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
cc:  Chantal Wikstrom, PE, OHA/DWS 
 Dave Anderson, Public Works Director, City of The Dalles 
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